
 המשפחה בדרום אפריקה נפרדים מיוסי 

Dear Yossie,    

You were a big part of your family, over fourty years....We shared  so much together, 

from camping, chagim, visits, braai and so much more… We in shock and you will be 

sadly missed by Motti Pearl and family.... 

Rest in peace.... 

My name is Talia and I am Yossi's niece. I am writing on behalf of myself, my husband 

Ruan and our children, and my older sister, Romy. 

 It is with a very heavy heart that we say goodbye to our uncle Yossi. 

We will remember Yossi for his kind and caring heart. For all the years he cared for 

Faygie, for his love and effort with Avi, for all his care that he showed us through 

regular phone calls and check-ins. 

Yossi loved to talk to Ruan in afrikaans, which he was still very good at doing. He 

always asked how the kids were doing and loved to talk to them on video chat. He 

would joke and laugh with us, and reminisce about his childhood growing up in South 

Africa. He would tell stories of Faygie and Grandpa and my father, keeping the 

memories of our family alive. 

We so loved visiting Israel and staying at Kibbutz Ein Hashofet. Yossi took us on 

guided tours to the most interesting places and taught us all about the Licht family 

history. 

We were looking forward to having Yossi visit us in England as soon as he was able to. 

We never imagined that there would not be enough time for this. 

Yossi, you will be so sorely missed.  

Rest in peace.  

 


